
 

 

 

 

March 4, 2021 
 
 
 

Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha Unified 

School District has made the following change in its School Board Meeting schedule for 

April 2021: 

 Rescheduled its Tuesday, April 27, 2021, Regular School Board Meeting to 
Monday, April 26, 2021, at the Educational Support Center. The annual 
Organizational Meeting will begin at 6:30 P.M. on April 26 followed by the Regular 
Meeting at 7:00 P.M. 

 
 
 
       Dr. Sue Savaglio-Jarvis 
       Superintendent of Schools 
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